FEBA Farm Proposal in DRC May 2021

We would indeed be VERY GRATEFUL for any help that you can offer this year.  Monique’s big dream is to buy a tractor for the farm.  Renting one has been very iffy: even when she schedules and pays ahead, if a better offer comes, the tractor owner pushes FEBA to a later date and that has complicated getting crops sown in time.  With the difficulties of changing rainy/dry seasons (climate change has really messed up the regularity that I remember as a child), the productivity has suffered.  I am going to try to find the money for the tractor ($15000), but there will still be the cost of shipping and customs, as well as Monique’s trip to Dubai to select the tractor (probably about $4000?).

Just a note about the future: Since I am retiring from PTS and moving out of my residence there, the address for FEBA has changed.  We want to keep a Princeton address, so one of our board members will be the office manager and her address will be our official address: 9 Lytle St., Princeton, NJ 08540.  I will continue my usual work and my email stays the same, but the office won’t be in my home anymore.

Warm greetings to all, and many many thanks for your faithful generous prayers and support!

